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ACTION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: A2020-011 

Date:  April 24, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Competitions and Events  

Subject:  2020 Masters Provincial Championships Registration  

 
Ontario Soccer, in consultation with Canada Soccer and governmental advisors, continues to monitor 
the most recent developments surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and are assessing 
operations and deciding cancelations and postponements on a month-to-month basis as the 
pandemic continues to unfold. 
 
Ontario Soccer will provide further updates on sanctioned soccer activities as warranted.  
 
As we are planning for a future Return to Play advisory, which is still to be confirmed, in the interim we 
have now opened registration for the 2020 Masters Provincial Championships. The dates have been 
published and are posted on the Ontario Soccer website.   
 
The Men’s division is open to Men’s teams registered as Over-35 whose players turned 35 before 
January 1, 2020.   
 
The Women’s division is open to Women’s teams registered as Over-30 whose players turned 30- 
before January 1, 2020. 
 
The 2020 Masters Provincial Championships Entry Rules and Entry Form are now available online.   
 
The Entry Deadline is Wednesday, May 27, 2020.  The entry fee per team is $390. 
 
The winners of the Masters Provincial Championships will advance to the Canadian Masters Men’s 
Eastern Regional Championships in St. John’s, Newfoundland. The Canadian Masters Women’s 
Western Regional Championships will take place in Edmonton, Alberta from September 17-20, 2020. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Competitions and Events.   

 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/masters-provincial-schedule
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/masters-provincial-entry
mailto:rmccomb@ontariosoccer.net

